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Dear Clement Amoako 

    
Congratulations! Your application has been assessed and you qualify for admission at Centennial College 
for the following program: 
  
  
Program Code – 2843 
Program Name - Financial Planning  
Intake – Fall 2020, September 8, 2020 
Student number: 301150465 
Tuition Fee - Approximately $16399.36 CAD for one academic year ( Two Semesters )* 1 Canadian 
semester = 4 months* 
Due Date of Deposit – Payable now (there is no guarantee on availability of space) 
 
  
The program you were assessed for is highly competitive and fills up quickly. If the program fills up or 
closes by the time we receive your payment deposit, we will issue the offer letter for the next available 
intake.* 
  
Once you make the payment, please either inform us or send us the payment proof in order to track your 
payment. 
  
We will send out the Letter of Acceptance once we receive the deposit payment of $2650. The deposit is 
required for two reasons: 
  
1. To hold a seat in the approved program.** 
2. To apply for your student visa. http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/study/study.asp 

 

   
This deposit is an advance payment on tuition for the first semester. Consequently, the balance owing will 
be reduced by this amount. Once we receive your payment and it has been posted to your account, we 
will send an official Fee Receipt with your Letter of Acceptance. The letter and receipt is required when 
applying for your Study Permit to the Canadian High Commission.  
 
You will be eligible for a refund only if you receive a visa denial. If your visa application is denied, the 
college will deduct $200 as an administrative fee for processing your application. The rest of your deposit 
payment will be refunded to you. For more information, please read the refund policy 
at http://www.centennialcollege.ca/international/withdraw. 
 
Please find below attached a Student Kit which includes your Welcome Letter, Checklist for International 

http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/study/study.asp
http://www.centennialcollege.ca/international/withdraw
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Students, Payment Options (Western Union Global Pay and Peer Transfer Method), and Withdrawal / 
Refund Policy and Housing Options. 
  
We look forward to sending out the information you require to apply for your Study Visa once we receive 
the deposit payment. 
  
Please be advised that we have been notified by a number of students of misleading e-mails regarding 
payment of fees. All fee payments must be made payable to a Canadian bank in Toronto. The bank for 
Centennial College is CIBC (Canadian Imperial Bank of Commerce). 
If you receive any suspicious e-mails regarding payments, please contact africa@centennialcollege.ca to 
confirm that the e-mail received is genuine. 
Note that all the copies of the documents you sent to us by fax, email or mail will be verified with the 
originals once you arrive to Canada. Please bring the original hard copies with you. 
We look forward to having you here as a student.  Have a great day! 
  
*Every effort will be made to provide you with your program of chose. If the program only has one 
intake you will be asked to choose another program. International representatives will advise 
when the offer will be issued. 
**Your spot will be held up until the Fees Due Date. After that you run the risk of losing your spot 
in the program. 
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Ms. Virginia Macchiavello 
Associate Vice President, International Education 
Centennial College 
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